
  

  

   

  

  

     

 

 

Thursday folder Edition                                                  January 11, 2018            

St. Peter School is seeking a Marketing Director to help develop and oversee the 

execution of the school marketing plan to assist the school principal in meeting 

enrollment and retention goals. This is a part-time position and requires excellent 

presentation, communication, and organizational skills. Other job responsibilities 

include, but not limited to 

 utilize social media outlets to raise awareness and increase interest 

 proficient in computer applications 

 proactively identify and develop opportunities to promote enrollment 

 Must pass background checks as required by the diocese. 

Interested persons may send intent letter and resume to Principal Fusillo, at  

stpeterelem@youngstowndiocese.org or mail to  

St. Peter School at 702 Cleveland Ave NW Canton OH 44702 

St. Peter Preschool is now a 
Provider for CDJFS. Parents who 
are employed, in school or 
participating to meet the 
requirements of the OWF cash 
assistance or SNAP can apply for 
help to pay for their childcare in 
the county where they live by 
contacting the county 
department of Job and Family 
Services (CDJFS). You can get 
more information about the 
childcare program from 
your County Department of Job 
and Family Services. 

 

St. Peter’s School sponsored an 

ice sculpture for Canton’s 

January 5, 2018 First Friday! The 

artist, Tom Blike, braved the 

cold to sculpt a hornet for St. 

Peter’s School!  The School also 

hosted a warming station selling 

hot cocoa and glazed donuts.   A 

small crowd took advantage of 

our warming station as they 

watched Downtown Canton 

transform into a frozen winter 

wonderland with all the artistic 

ice carvings! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The beginning of the year saw record 

low temperatures and wind chill 

factors causing the school to close 2 

days in the first week of January. The  

remaining days were also very cold but school was in session. Indoor recess is the 

game plan for days like this. Many activities are used to entertain and enrich 

students during their recess time. The fun includes indoor bowling, tic-tac-toe with 

beanbags, corn hole, board games, and of course reading with friends. 

 

 

 

I am an alumnus of St. Peter School.  I also graduated 

from St. Thomas Aquinas High 

 School, and Walsh University.  

 I have been teaching at St.  

Peter for 17 years.  I am  

currently teaching fourth and  

fifth grade Math, Science, and 

 Religion.  In 2016, I was  

awarded the Golden Apple  

Award.  In 2017, I was nominated as a member of the 

East Stark County Teaching Team. I am nearly finished 

with my Masters Degree 

in Education at Walsh 

University.  I am seeking a 

professional license in 

Principalship.  I have been 

married to my wonderful 

husband, David, for 17 

years.  We have 3 

beautiful children.  They 

have all attended St. 

Peter School as well. 
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